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EDUCATION UPDATES 
April 2022 

 Important Dates:    

 April 8th -FLOH Workshop 

Presentation 

 April 8th - EC Mtg.  

 April 9th -GM Mtg. 

 April 15th - Good Friday 

 April 17th - Easter 

 April 22nd - Earth Day 

 April 27th - Administrative 

Professionals Day 

 April 27th - SFSC Meeting 

 April 28th - Holocaust 

Remembrance Day 

Habematolel Pomo of Upper Lake-Education Department 

Our beautiful 

Super Youth Award: 

If you know a Super Youth, who you 

feel is deserving of recognition, 

please submit your nomination to 

the Tribe’s portal at  hpultribe-nsn.gov on the Ed-

ucation page or to Joy Marcks, Education Direc-

tor at jmarcks@hpultribe-nsn.gov  

Challenge            

Accepted! 

Tribal Member Dianna 

Snyder proudly accepts 

the “pinwheel challenge” to 

promote “Child Abuse Pre-

vention” month. Recently 

these pinwheels were sent 

to all the Tribal Member 

Youth. Please feel free to 

send any and all pictures 

of your pinwheels to Joy 

Marcks, Education Direc-

tor at jmarcks@hpultribe-

nsn.gov 
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                      Updates Continued 

 

       THE LAST FRIDAY OF EVERY   

MONTH HOSTED BY PINOLEVILLE PO-                

 MO NATION VIA MICROSOFTEAMS       

TO REGISTER CONTACT: Haley Pulawa          

    haleyp@pinoleville-nsn.gov   

                  OR 707-462-7801 

 

Office Location: 375 E. HWY. 20, 
                           Suite ”I” 
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 516 
                           Upper Lake, CA   
                           95485 

Phone:  (707) 275.8727               
x 15 Joy        
x 21 Michael 
x 24 Monique                                      

Joy Marcks, Education Director 
jmarcks@hpultribe-nsn.gov 

Michael Marcks, Ed. Coordinator 
mmarcks@hpultribe-nsn.gov 
Monique Brown, Teacher Asst. 
mbrown@hpultribe-nsn.gov 

April 2022 

Early Childhood Education Program: 

ECEP participant Billy Brown (pictured above) 

proudly displays his Easter bunny hat. Billy made 

his bunny hat from the activities provided to all 

Members pre-school aged from the Education 

Center. These projects help youth work on their 

fine motor skills and creative play skills. Great job 

Billy! Keep up the good work and Hoppy Easter! 

Cheers! 

Tribal Youth Member, Aubree Powell (pictured 

below) proudly displays her 2nd place ribbon for 

the Spirit Festival Cheer competition! She would 

like to thank the Tribe for all that we have done to 

show support for her. Way to go 

Aubree! 


